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Steveston Interchange Project 

Bus stop removal and relocation on Steveston Highway 

November 2024 

Note: This notice was last updated on November 22, 2024 

Due to the ongoing construction of the new 
five-lane Steveston Interchange Project, 
changes to the bus stops on Steveston 
Highway will take place beginning 
November 25, 2024. 

Westbound Bus Stop Removal: Bus Stop 
#58152 will be temporarily removed. 
Alternate stops are available to the west at 
No. 5 Road or to the east across from 
Richmond Country Farms. Both stops are 
about 300 metres from the current location. 
This change is scheduled to go into effect 

on November 25.  

Eastbound Bus Stop Relocation: Bus Stop #58153 will be temporarily relocated 50 metres to the 
west. This is anticipated to take place in early January.  

These transit changes are necessary to accommodate construction activities and improve traffic 
flow as we near the completion of the north half of the new overpass.  

If you have any questions about construction, please email StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or 
call the construction information phone line (24/7) at 1-888-270-1075 or visit TransLink. 

 

 

http://www.highway99tunnel.ca/
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> November 25, 2024, through 

summer 2025 
 

 

Hours of Work 
> N/A  

 

Traffic 
> Possible minor traffic 

congestion   

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Changes to eastbound and 

westbound transit stops on 
Steveston Highway   

> Bus stops on Highway 99 will 
not be impacted 
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